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Dates for your diary  – details to follow 

2018-2019 
Tues 6

th
 

Feb 
Safer Internet Day  

Wed 7
th
 

Feb 
Church – 9.30am all parents and families 
welcome  

Thurs 8
th
 

Feb 
Miss Wiseman’s class Collective Worship 
9.15a.m. all welcome 

Thurs 8
th
 

Feb  
Come as you like day – traffic light colours/road 
safety theme -  suggested donation £1 

Fri 9
th
 Feb 8.30-9.30am Bacon/Sausage Butty Morning on 

the school yard / school hall  

Fri 9
th
 Feb  Celebration worship 1.45p.m. parents and 

families welcome  

Fri 9
th
 Feb School closes for half-term break 

 

Mon 19
th
 

Feb  
School re-opens 

Thurs 22
nd

 
Feb 

Ms Lilley’s class Collective Worship 9.15a.m. all 
welcome 

Wed 28
th
 

Feb 
Cinema evening 4.45p.m.- 6p.m 

Thurs 1
st
 

March 
World Book Day  

Fri 2
nd

 Mar Family Friday 9-9.30a.m./Stay and Play 
Ms Lilley’s class 9-10a.m.   

Wed 7
th
 

March 
Miss Swan’s class Collective Worship 9.15a.m. 
all welcome 

Fri 9
th
 

March  
Spring Coffee afternoon 2.30p.m 

Mon 19
th
 

Mar 
Parental Consultation meetings  

Tues 20
th
 

Mar  
Parental Consultation meetings  

Wed 21
st
  

March  
Someone Special lunch 

Thurs 22
nd

 
Mar 

Mr Beresford’s class Collective Worship 
9.15a.m. all welcome 

Wed 28
th
 

Mar 
Holy Week Service St Mary’s 2.15 p.m. 

Wed 28
th
 

Mar 
Discos – YR/1/2 4.45-5.45p.m. Y3/4/5/6 6-7p.m 

Thurs 29th  
Mar  

Celebration worship 2.45p.m. parents 
and families welcome Please note 
change of time  
 

Thurs 29
th
  

Mar 
Non-uniform day (in aid of School Fund) 

Thurs 29
th
  

Mar 
School closes for Easter break 

 
Celebration Worship 
 
It was great to see so many families joining us in our 
Celebration Worship last Friday. Involving parents and 
families in school life is hugely important to us. Please could I 
ask that if younger children are joining us and they become 
upset, they are taken out for a moment so that other parents 
can hear awards being given out and the rest of the children 
do not become unsettled. 
Our next Celebration Worship for parents is Friday 9

th
 Feb.  

Thank you 
Mr Appleby 

 

Attendance w /c 29
th

 January  

Lion 90.0 

Jaguar 95.8 

Tiger 93.2 

Leopard 92.3 

Puma 92.9 

 

Star Pupils Friday 2
nd

 February   

Lion Joseph Ebblewhite 

Jaguar Grace Wright 

Tiger Lily Pygall 

Leopard Johnny Harland 

Puma Alyssa Lawton 

Mr Appleby’s Special Book Ella Gibson 

Pupils Pupil 
William Thubron /  
Austin Graham 

Safer Internet Day  
Tuesday 6

th
 February 

 
Attached to this weeks 
newsletter you will find 
some information regarding 
keeping your child safe 
online.  With Safer Internet 

Day taking place next week I thought it was an ideal time to 
share this with you.  The website below will give you more 
details about the Safer Internet Day campaign.  

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2018 
 

Family Friday 
It was lovely to see so many of you in school today working 
alongside your children. Your support of all the things we do 
in school is just fantastic. We are looking forward to our 
Bacon/Sausage Butty Morning next Friday.   
 
Come as you like day  
A reminder about next Thursday being come as you like 
day.  This has been arranged as a fundraising event to help 
our JRSOs purchase new banners for outside of school. 
We are asking children to come to school dressed in traffic 
light colours or something to do with road safety.   
Suggested donation of £1. 
 
Heating update 
Unfortunately our boiler hasn’t been working since 
Tuesday. We have tried everything in our power to get this 
sorted and have been assured it will be fixed on Monday. I 
can only apologise for this. We have had heaters placed in 
school and put necessary risk assessments in place. I 
appreciate this is far from ideal, but I thought better this 
than close the school and trouble you with childcare 
problems etc.   
Thank you for your patience and understanding with this 
matter. 
Mr Appleby 
 
Safeguarding Update 
The front gates to the staff car park are shut at 8:40am on a 
morning and 3:10pm on an afternoon. This is to help 
safeguard our children. Please do not open the front gate to 
access the school. Parents and carers must use the side 
gate. 
Thank you for your co-operation 
Mr Appleby 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2018
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 JRSO Community Speed Watch  
 
On Thursday our JRSO’s worked with the PCSO’s to record the speed of traffic outside our school. 
Please find the results below.   
 
30/1/2018 - Time of check - 14:10pm - 14.30pm 
Two vehicles were recorded at 31 mph and 32 mph and a total of 91 vehicles passed through 
community speed watch. 
  
30/1/2018 - Time of check - 14.30pm - 14.50pm 
Zero vehicles recorded as speeding and a total of 88 vehicles passed through community speed 
watch. 
  
31/1/2018 – Time of check 9:50am – 10:15am 
Zero vehicles recorded as speeding and total of 116 vehicles passed through community speed 
watch. 
 
During school drop off and collection times the speed limit has reduced to 20mph with the flashing 
lights to indicate this.  At all other times the limit is 30mph. 

 


